
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Rosegrove Nursery School – October 2022  

 

Nursery Governors 

Rosegrove Nursery School has a Federated Governing 

Body with Rosegrove Infant School and we currently have 

vacancies on our Governing Body for Parent Governors. 

If you would be interested in joining the Governors and 

supporting the school to continue to develop 

‘Outstanding’ learning opportunities for children, then 

please ask for more details.   

 

There is lots of information about the children’s learning 

Important updates are often sent home by text message.  

Please let the school office know if you change your 

mobile number. 

 

Primary School Admissions 2023 School places for September 2023 need to be applied for by 15 

January 2023. You can apply online at:  www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools  

There is information about open days in many different schools on the noticeboard on the Nursery 

Driveway / Path.  

 

Library 

All children will need a ‘Green Nursery Book Bag’ which 

should be brought to school every day.  This will be used 

to send home letters and pictures and will also keep a 

library book safe.  Library books will be changed in 

Nursery School every week by your child’s key worker. 

Books bags can be purchased from the school office for 

£5.50 

 

Voluntary Termly Contributions 

The children’s Nursery Education is funded by the 

Government but this does not include money to 

provide the children with a present at Christmas and 

Easter, some additional visitors to school, parties 

and treats.  To be able to fund this we have a school 

fund which we ask all parents to contribute to. We 

ask for a contribution of £10 per term, per child 

which will be collected this term through our Parent 

Pay system. I would like to thank you in advance for 

all of the contributions you make.   

 

 

 

Flu Vaccinations  

 Please return the consent forms that were sent home last 

week as soon as possible.  Vaccinations will be on 

Wednesday 9th November.  
Can you be a Healthy Hero? 

Each half-term this year we will be sending home a 

challenge to complete at home.  If you complete the 

challenge, then email your child’s Key Worker to let 

nursery know and we will send a certificate home for your 

child. This half term, the challenge is to ‘Learn to do 

Things for Themselves’. This can be anything that you 

think they need to learn.  It can include, toilet training, 

putting their coats on by themselves, tidying their toys or 

getting dressed for Nursery.  There is more information 

about this challenge attached to this newsletter.  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Toilet Training 

 

If you have not already done so and you think your child is ready, the half-term holiday might be the right time 

to start to toilet train your child. When the children return to school after the holiday, the Nursery School can 

then support your child to continue to learn to use the toilet independently. We have information to help with 

toilet training in school.  Please email or ask if you would like a copy of the information sending to you.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This website also has lots of information and advice to help. 

www.eric.org.uk 

 Names on clothing:  Lots of children have similar clothing or uniform which unfortunately can get mixed up or lost. Please 

write your child’s name on all clothing and footwear that your child brings to Nursery so that we can return this to you at 

the end of the day. 

 

 

 

Nappies and wipes: 

If your child needs nappies and wipes they should be 

provided from home.  Staff will let you know if more 

nappies or wipes are needed.  If Nursery nappies are used, 

then a charge will be made to your parent pay account.  

 Breakfast, Lunch and After School Clubs: Nursery School is 

open from 7.30am – 5.30pm so if you need your child to 

stay for additional hours then please ask.  A price list is 

available on the school website.  

      

      

 

 

From Monday 3rd October –Thursday 13th October: Parent meetings will be held in Nursery 

School.  Please ask if you have not received an appointment time.  

Half –term Holiday – School closes on Wednesday 19th October and Re-opens on Monday 31st 

October.  

 

 

 

http://www.eric.org.uk/

